Amber Noworatzky

From: Sprague, Brianna <bsprague@burgerboat.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 9:08 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: RE: External: RE: 11/13/2023 Public Safety Invite

Good Morning Amber:

Thank you for following up. Unfortunately, at this time we are no longer interested in installing a crosswalk at our Spring
Street location. The quoted amount is higher than we had anticipated. We’re very appreciative of everyone involved
who took the time to provide us this information.

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you!

Best regards,
Brianna

Brianna Sprague

Executive Assistant/Continuous Improvement Coordinator
Burger Boat Company

1811 Spring Street

Manitowoc, W| 54220 USA

+1 920-686-5164 phone

+1 920-629-3118 mobile
bsprague@burgerboat.com
www.burgerboat.com

This electronic message transmission contains information from Burger Boat Company, which may be
confidential or privileged. Therefore, if you are not the individual or entity named above, or the employee or
agent responsible for delivering the communication to the intended recipient, it is illegal for any further
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication or any attachment. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone (920) 686-5164 or email
(bsprague@burgerboat.com).

Thank you.

From: Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 8:56 AM

To: Sprague, Brianna <bsprague@burgerboat.com>
Subject: RE: External: RE: 11/13/2023 Public Safety Invite

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.



Hi Brianna,

I am in the process of preparing the January Public Safety agenda and wanted to follow up with you to see if you were
able to talk with your company to determine if they would be willing to fund the project to install a flashing pedestrian
crosswalk for your employees.

AMBER NOWORATZKY | POLICE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

CITY OF MANITOWOC | MANITOWOC POLICE DEPARTMENT
920.686.6559 | F: 920.686.6599

www.manitowoc.org
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or
legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-
2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message.
Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the
sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in
any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Sprague, Brianna <bsprague@burgerboat.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 9:10 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>
Subject: RE: External: RE: 11/13/2023 Public Safety Invite

Hi Amber:

Thank you so much for all your assistance with this matter. Do you know when the next Public Safety Committee
meeting will be held in December? | would very much like to attend.

Thank you and have a great week!

Best regards,
Brianna

Brianna Sprague

Executive Assistant/Continuous Improvement Coordinator
Burger Boat Company

1811 Spring Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220 USA

+1 920-686-5164 phone
+1 920-629-3118 mobile



